
This Week… 
 

Sunday:  10:30 a.m. ~ Worship Service, Sunday School  
   11:30 a.m. ~ Coffee Hour 
 
Wednesday:  06:30 p.m. ~ Young Adults 
   06:30 p.m. ~ Legato Choir 
   07:00 p.m. ~ Sanctuary Choir 
 
Thursday:  10:00 a.m. ~ Bible Study 
   06:00 p.m. ~ Bible Study Social 
   06:30 p.m. ~ Bible Study 
   07:00 p.m. ~ Board of Trustees Meeing 
 
Friday:  12:00 p.m. ~ Coffee House Ministries 
 
Saturday:  10:00 a.m. ~ Cantabile Choir 
   10:00 a.m. ~ Knot All Knitters—Parlour 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Ushers This Sunday are:   

Emma Stetson (Prince Street)  
Ron MacMillan (Grafton Street) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Sponsor a Sunday’s bulletin   
This is a great way to recognize  

a milestone event  
or in memory of a loved one.  

For more info call 
Dianne 902-566-5363  

the cost is $50. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Connect with us Online  

Check out our new website at zionpres.org,  
or find our services by searching "Zion Presbyterian Church PEI"  
on Facebook or Youtube, and "like"/follow us to keep up to date! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Assistant Minister: 
Minister Emeritus: 

Music Director:   
Christian Education:    

Youth Leader: 
Administrator:   

Custodian:  
Kindergarten:  

Clerk of Session: 
Elders Emeritus:  

Board of Trustees:   

P.O. Box 103, Charlottetown, PEl, C1A 7K2 
Telephone (902)566-5363 facsimile (902)894-7895 e-mail –admin@zionpres.org 

Office Hours Mon -Thurs –8:30—3:00  p.m., Friday 8:30—12:30 p.m. 
Parking on Sunday:  In addition to street parking you may park in the lots of the 
Polyclinic – opposite the Prince St. Church entrance (access from Hillsborough 
Street) or in the Fitzroy Parkade (access from Fitzroy Street) on the main floor. 

Rev. William Henbest (wthenbest@gmail.com) 
Rev. Dr. Gordon J. Matheson, D.D. 
Faye Barrett  (flearog1@gmail.com)  902-566-6667  
Melissa Deelstra (melissadeelstra@gmail.com)  
Cloe MacLean  
Dianne White (dwhite@zionpres.org) 902-566-5363 
Bobby Davies 
Donna MacLean, Alane Kirkham   
John Barrett (john@veseys.com) 902-367-7678     
Dorothy Taylor, Robert Harvey 
Pam Trainor (pamtrainor@hotmail.com)902-314-0152  

Zion Presbyterian Church 
February  12th, 2023—10:30 a.m.  

“To Know Christ and to Make Him Known” 
Welcome to Zion Church!   

We are glad that you have come to worship God.  Our praise and               
prayers are the right response to God who has created us in His image. 

Through faith in Jesus Christ we are redeemed and the Holy Spirit 
helps us to live pleasingly to Him.   

Enter with reverence, joy and expectation.          
www.zionpres.org 

http://zionpres.org/


Prelude 

Welcome  

Introit: Come into His presence 

Call to Worship 

Hymn: 407- Praise my soul, the King of heaven 

Prayer of Adoration & Confession 

Assurance of Pardon 

Responsive Psalm: Psalm 128 

Hymn: 89- Bless all who trust in God 

Offering 

Doxology 

Children’s Time 

Hymn: 485- Saviour, like a shepherd lead us 

Announcements 

Anthem: As a little child 

Scripture: 

Matthew 18:1-14 

Meditating on the Scriptures 

Message:  

“The Greatest in the Kingdom” 

Prayers of Thanksgiving and Intercession 

The Lord’s Prayer 

Hymn: 240- Rock of ages 

Benediction 

Postlude 

February 12th,  2023—10:30 a.m.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
We would ask that you respect Zion as a scent free Environment.    
To help make our church welcoming for everyone including those with           
sensitivities to scents and perfumes we would ask that you respect   
Zion as a scent free environment.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Our sympathies and prayers are extended  
to Gail Somers and family, brother Billy and family on the passing of 
Lyall whose funeral will be held on Monday here at Zion Church at 
1:30 p.m.. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
New to Zion?  
We know that going to church for the first time (or for the first time in 
a while) can be intimidating, so we're really glad to see you, and 
would love to connect with you.  

There are now Connection Cards in the pews.  Please feel free 
to fill one out and put it in the collection plate.  
You can also introduce yourself to the minister and a friendly face 
nearby, or call (902-566-5363) so that we can welcome you properly! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Our Congregational Annual Meeting is Next Sunday!                           
 

This is a great opportunity  
to celebrate how God has  

blessed us in the year past,  
and to anticipate how God will bless us  

-and others  through us! -  
in the coming year.                               

Your participation in the  
Annual Meeting is important;  

the more people we have involved  
in the decisions of our church life,  

the better we will do!  
 

Annual Reports are available in the Matheson Hall. 


